Follow up from
The 3/17/2012 UUFEC Board Retreat
from Jane Park, 3/27/12 Board meeting

Priorities from the “DOT VOTE” process:

1.

NouhwnN

Clearly defined and communicated rules, roles and responsibilities (8 dots)
Civility/Healthy conflict (7 dots)

Having engaging/stronger music program (5 dots)

Nourishing members/helping them grow (5 dots)

Pulpit diversity (4 dots)

Balancing individual and community needs (2 dots)

Celebrating successes (1 dot)

Some Ideas for Next Steps :

Determine if there is interest in following up in these areas.

Deciding on how much to take on is a challenge. You might consider
starting with the top “dot getters,” maybe with something that takes less
effort (#7)

Many of these things would be very difficult to achieve in the context of
board meetings. Consider creating subcommittees or task forces that would
meet outside of board meetings and bring ideas back for the full board’s
consideration. Would you consider inviting interesting church members
outside of the board?

Do any goals lend themselves to fundraising? Would it be appropriate to
integrate any goals into the canvass?

Can the goals be logically sequenced? That is, would it be logical to work on
one before addressing another??



